
  

   
   

     
     
     
     
      
    

      

    
    
    
    

        

    
   

   
   

Representatives at O.A.M.R. meeting - cont'd from 

; page 14..    
The opening prayer was said by Rev. Chabot . 

A vote of appreciation was made to Mrs. Banning 

and her committee for hosting the meeting and 

providing the coffee and lunch with which they were 

welcomed. 
Photo below - Officers at the regional meeting 

of the O.A.M.R. front - W.R. Ellard, Mr. and 

Mrs. E.T. Charnock, Back - John Haddad, and 

Robert Ferron. Photo By |. McCuaig. 
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EAST THUNDER BAY TB ASSOC . MEET 

The East Thunder Bay Tuberculosis Association 

held its regular meeting in the home of W.G. Fur- 

longer, the secretary, with Mrs. Ken Davis presid- 

ing. 

Mrs. Charlie Pearson, Christmas Seal Chairman, 

thanked the workers for their well-organized work 

in getting the seals into the mail. 

Mr. Furlonger reported on the eight district 

patients in the Sanitorium and read a list of suggest- 

ed Christmas gifts for them, sent by Mrs. D. 

Welyki. 
Annual assessment were made to the ©.1.8.D,A. 

and to the C.T.R.D.A., as well as a donation to 

research. 
Photo next column .... Mrs. Ken David, W.G. 

Furlonger, and Mrs. Charles Pearson, photo by 

1. McCuaig. 

    

  

   

   
   
   
       

    
    

    

    
   

  

   

   

     

  

Photo above - Fine wolf bagged by Danny Godin 

north of Schreiber. Animal weighing around 80 

pounds. Photo by |. McCuaig. 
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BOARD NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR BORROWING 

The public library board met Monday evening with 

Mrs. R.A. Turner presiding, and Miss Gwen Hadley 

giving the treasurer's report and reading correspon- 

dence. It was again decided this board cannot 

be responsible for the borrowing of films. Librarian 

Mrs. Andrea Hill, in her monthly report, noted the 

number of delinquent borrowers and missing books . 

lt was decided to make one more appeal, by mail, 

to those keeping books and owing fines and then if 

there is no response, collect the money by legal 

means as was done once before. 
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Mrs. Forbes Macadam was taken to Terrace Bay 

Hospital. Mrs. John Jarosz is also there. 

All Rebeka's interested in resuming the Unknown 

Friend Program are asked to give in their names 

at the next meeting. 
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